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NORTH CAROLINA PSYCHOLOGY BOARD 

Open Session Minutes 

February 27, 2020 

Teleconference 

 

 

The North Carolina Psychology Board met in a called meeting via teleconference on February 

27, 2020. 

 

Members present for all or part of the meeting: Robert Hill, Ph.D., ABPP, Chair; Helen Brantley, 

Ph.D., Vice Chair, Katrina Brent, Lisa Duck, MPH, Susan Hurt, Ph.D., and Tonya Omar, M.A. 

 

Others present for all or parts of the meeting: Daniel P. Collins, Executive Director; and Sondra 

Panico, Assistant Attorney General. 

 

Dr. Hill reminded Board members that, in accordance with the State Government Ethics Act, it is 

the duty of every Board member to avoid both conflicts of interest and appearances of conflict. 

Board members were directed to identify any known conflict of interest or appearance of conflict 

with respect to any matters coming before the Board at the meeting and to refrain from any 

undue participation in the particular matter involved. Board members were asked to identify any 

known conflict of interest or appearance of conflict of interest with respect to any matters 

coming before the Board at the meeting, and instructed that, if one arose during the course of this 

meeting, to articulate it to the Board. 

 

General 

 

1. Ms. Panico provided a summary of the recent meeting of the Rules Review Commission 

in which the Commission ruled that the Psychology Practice Act requires Licensed 

Psychological Associates to receive some degree of supervision and, as a result, did not approve 

the Board’s proposed changes to Rules .2006 and .2008.  Following discussion, the Board 

instructed staff to make revisions to the rules to comply with the Commission’s decision. 

 

REPORT FROM CLOSED SESSION 

 

Upon a motion made and adopted by the Board to hold a closed session pursuant to G.S. 143-

318.18(6), the Board went into closed session to discuss individual applicants or individual 

licensees, following which, it reported: 

File Review  

Admin to Both Exams 

Bridget Parkinson, Ed.S 

 

 

Daniel P. Collins 

Executive Director 

 


